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In your nomination, the following were highlighted: 

• You have given your time, talents, and heart to the Neshaminy School District in multiple capacities -- as a 
teacher, administrator, and, most recently, as the visionary of our Neshaminy Pre-K Counts program; 

• You have secured the state grant funding for this critical program that will have direct impact on the future 
success of the students enrolled, our District and our local community for years to come; 

• You bring keen insight and a tireless work ethic that have allowed for this program to start, grow roots, and 
expand; 

• You provided leadership of the Pre-K Counts program in such a way as to provide opportunities to more 
students and families to be better prepared for school and will open doors for even more, future successes; 

• You work to ensure access to high quality preschool programs throughout our state through your leadership in 
conjunction with the broader Pre-K for PA initiative; 

• You provide a personal touch to the work you do; 
• You ensure that families feel a connection to our larger school community the first time you encounter them; 

and 
• You have certainly built bright futures for many Neshaminy youth through this early childhood work. 

All of the above are examples of ways that you show you care. Your work supports our District belief that our children 
are our future; family is the cornerstone of society; and that excellence in education requires support, sacrifice, and 
involvement from the total community. 

You are an asset to the Pre-K Counts program and the District as a whole. 
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